
CAUTION! This email is originated from outside the organization. Verify the sender's
email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you
believe this may be a phishing email, please forward the message to support@georgina.ca.
If you think you may have clicked on a phishing link, please contact the IT Service Desk
immediately at 905-476-4301 ext. 2256.

From:
To: Matthew Ka
Cc:
Subject: Fwd: Application:B18-23 Geoffrey and Henny Dawe 375 Lake Drive North Keswick On.
Date: July 25, 2024 8:36:21 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: 
Date: July 25, 2024 at 8:22:37 PM EDT
To: 
Subject: Application:B18-23 Geoffrey and Henny Dawe 375 Lake Drive
North Keswick On.

﻿
To Matthew Ka
My name is  I live at  
I am writing to you with respect to application B18-23
Subject property at 375 Lake Drive North Keswick On. 
Plan M271 lot # 37 and Pt lot # 36
Roll No : 979-6000
As the owner of the property at  I have a
concern about the tree line / property line which the trees are approximately 90%
on my side of the property line. This is the North property line on the page 2
sketch for the property at 375 Lake Drive North Keswick On. 
My concern is are there any plans for tree Removal on the North Property Line. 
As we have had discussions in the past with the neighbor about tree removal and
branch trimming. 
We do not want healthy trees removed but branches over hanging on there side
are fine to Trim. Unhealthy  trees we can have a quick discussion about. 

 
 

Sent from my iPhone




